
 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

This letter is to verify that _______________is the Popcorn Kernel for _____________ for the 

Fall 2017 sale.  _____________ is a volunteer in good standing with the Boy Scouts of America 

Atlanta Area Council.  _______________ has permission from the Boy Scouts of America 

Atlanta Area Council to sell popcorn for Fall 2017, and _____________ has permission to lead 

the popcorn sale efforts for ______________. 

If you have any further questions, please contact Wendy Nelson or Juliana Rollins at the 

numbers listed below. 

 

Thank you, 

 
Wendy Nelson 
Field Director 
Atlanta Area Council, Boy Scouts of America 
770-956-3183 
wnelson@atlantabsa.org 
 

Juliana Rollins 
Field Service Assistant 
Atlanta Area Council, Boy Scouts of America 
770-956-5696 
jrollins@atlantabsa.org 

 

770-956-5696 
jrollins@atlantabsa.org 

mailto:svoorhees@atlantabsa.org
mailto:jrollins@atlantabsa.org
mailto:jrollins@atlantabsa.org

